
This section of the carpark (in blue) 
will be closed for development work 

from 
15 December 2024.

Please use the alternative carparks at Punggol 
Settlement and HDB blocks

Expected completion date : 30 May 2025
Please call the hotline 1800-471 7300 for enquiries

Please contact 97677519 for ENQUIRY & FEEDBACK

Thank you for your understanding.
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